
Success Story  
 
October 2015 – Orange County 
A missing fourteen-year-old female sent text messages to friends stating that she had been abducted 
and was being held against her will by two men. This information was given to law enforcement and an 
AMBER Alert was authorized. The child’s friends received the AMBER Alert notification and told the child 
that law enforcement authorities were looking for her. The child was found a few blocks near her home. 
 
 
If you have any questions about the Florida AMBER Plan, please contact the Florida Department of Law Enforcement Missing 
Endangered Persons Information Clearinghouse at 1-888-356-4774. 


